
NORWICH MEDICO-CHIRURGICAL SOCIETY
Web site www.norwichmedchi.org.uk

AGM Norwich Medical Chirurgical Society

Notice is given that the AGM 2017 will be at 6.30 pm on Friday 16  th   June 2017
at 

Lethbridge House, Rogers Farm, Norwich Road, Costessey, Norwich NR5 0LB

There is a drinks reception to be held after the Annual General Meeting

The President (Professor Amanda Howe) and Council invite you to celebrate
the 150th Anniversary  (1867-2017) of Norwich MEDCHI

on Friday 16th June 2017 from 7.30 – 9.30 pm

at Lethbridge House, Rogers Farm, Costessey Norwich NR5 0LB
(by kind permission of President Elect, Dr Leisa Freeman)

Drinks & Canapes               
£20/ticket – includes new Med Chi membership for 17-18

Partners and guests most welcome – please bring invite(s) with you for entry 

An invitation card will be sent to you when you let Doreen know that you are coming. Please bring the invite with 
you on Friday 16th June 2017 to allow entry to be verified. 
You will see that the ticket for the reception includes membership for new MEDCHI members in the 150th 
Anniversary year. The programme for 2017-2018 is enclosed.  We hope that you will attend and encourage friends 
and colleagues to come along as well.  MEDCHI welcomes all medically qualified doctors. Associate membership 
is available to medical students (who can attend any meeting including social events apart from the Annual Dinner, 
Council Dinner and AGM).
MEDCHI is one of the few remaining events where those from Primary and Secondary care can meet up. Come 
and meet those to whom you write!

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Reply slip for AGM and Drinks Reception Friday 16 June 2017
Name:

I will/will not be attending the AGM on 16 6 2017
I will/will not be attending the drinks reception 7.30-9.30pm on 16 6 2017 -  please find cheque for £20 per person. 

I will be bringing ……………………………………guest(s) 

my email address is: ……………………………………

Please return completed slip to Doreen Brookes, Department of Radiology, Norfolk and Norwich University 
Hospital, Colney Lane, Norwich NR4 7UY. Telephone number  01603 286101. doreen@norwichmedchi.org.uk

Replies must be received by FRIDAY JUNE 2ND 2017

mailto:doreen@norwichmedchi.org.uk

